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Krista Smith 

 

In As a Peace-Loving Global Citizen, the autobiography of the Co-Founder of WFWP, Rev. Dr. Sun 

Myung Moon, in the chapter entitled: "Find Your Purpose, Change Your Life," he states, "It is difficult to 

find young people today who are passionate about their lives. We find so many young people who, with 

no goal or purpose for their life, are just wandering around." 

 

This is not so with Ms. Krista Smith, a university student from Colorado studying at the University of 

Bridgeport in Connecticut. 

 

She has been offered and has accepted an internship for the fall semester with WFWP's UN Office in 

New York City. This opportunity came as a result of her participation in the WFWP 2015 National 

Assembly in late October where she met the Deputy Director of the UN Office, Mrs. Alexa Ward. Krista 

subsequently attended a forum sponsored by WFWP International UN Office and Universal Peace 

Federation (UPF), shortly after the Assembly and was offered the internship. 

 

Congratulations Krista! The Colorado Chapter sends you many blessings and their best wishes to you as 

you undergo this new venture. 

 

 


